First Baptist Church of Glenarden
Dhier, Jebn K Joulini, .

Office of Construction
Letter of Recommendation

November 26, 2014

Re: EAD Mechanical, Inc.
To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of The First Baptist Church of Glenarden, it is my pleasure to recommend
EAD Mechanical, Inc. EAD has provided Mechanical, Plumbing and General
Construction services on several of our construction projects. All of our projects have
been completed on time and on budget. The owner, Elliot Defalco, has not only proven
to be a consummate professional, but a team player as well. I highly and confidently
recommend EAD Mechanical for whatever project that they are being considered.

Thank you!

Respectfully,

I\/bL i

Robert L. George, Jr

Director - Construction Division

cc: Pastor John K. Jenkins, Sr.
Deacon William Gentry - Finance
Brent Cloud - Construction
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